
Directors Report 
 
 
 
DATE: June 10, 2020 

FILE: 1850-20/2020 
TO:  Chair and Directors 
  Regional District Board 
 
FROM: Director Hamir, Lazo North (Electoral Area B) 

Director Grieve, Puntledge - Black Creek (Electoral Area C) 
 
RE: 2020 Grants-in-Aid 
 
We respectfully request the board’s consideration of the following 
 

“THAT a grant-in-aid, payable from the respective areas indicated, be approved: 
 Comox Valley land Trust to assist with a land protection program, education and the 

Comox Valley Conservation Partnership. 

Area B - $5,000.00;  Area C - $5,000.00.” 
 
Respectfully: 
 
A. Hamir  E. Grieve 
 
Arzeena Hamir 
Director 

Edwin Grieve  
Director 

 


